Dear Aitkin Pubic School,

It is with a heavy heart that I am turning in my resignation from the Rippleside kitchen. It has been a wonderful place to work. The students and staff are awesome. However I feel this is a wise move at this time. I am not sure if while under going Chemo therapy, if I will be able to be a reliable employee. Also with a weakened immune system being around that many people all the time may not be a good choice. I am sad to do this. Hopefully in the future I will be able to fill in.

Sincerly

Sarah Morris